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May 2, 2014 

 

Mr. Hans Bruland     

General Manager 

Hay-Adams Hotel                                                                                    Front Office Manager                        Chief Concierge  

Washington, D.C., USA                                                        Hay-Adams Hotel Washington, D.C.  

 
Dear Mr. Bruland,                         

 

I’m currently staying at the Hay-Adams Hotel in Washington, D.C. I appreciate your kindness in allowing me to stay at the Hay-Adams Hotel and to give a comment to you, as I did at Osaka 

University, on May 2, 2014. 

                                                           
Mr. Mr. Bill Taylor: General Manager of the Four Seasons Hotel Boston (December 11, 2013) 

Mr. Heiko Kuenstle: General Manager of the Pierre Taj Hotel New York (December 12, 2013) 

Mr. Hans Bruland: General Manager of the Hay-Adams Hotel Washington, D.C. (May 2, 2014) 

 Dr. Shida provides an explanation to Mr. Taylor, Mr. Kuenstle and Mr. Bruland  

“I completed my visit to Harvard University from December 10 to 11, 2013 and regret to conclude that we, the world, have received ‘No comment’ from Dean of Medical Education, Dr. Jules L. Dienstag to Dr. Shida’s questions in 2013, 

which were double-checked with Prof. Ashish K. Jha of Harvard University. My anxiety was right. In the twenty-first century, your mythology, ‘Harvard University is always open to the world’s scholars’ may be finished. Nobody tells 

that the University of Tokyo can answer the question on the backdoor in Japan now. The Doctor and Chairperson of Sports saw the ‘Festival’ by students in the midnight on December 11~12 in Harvard University where there was no hot 

discussion concerning the backdoor in the 21st century except the one and only treatise ‘Doping-Backdoor Theory.’ Now suppose, just suppose… I was going to show you the way to approach the backdoor that is spread around the world 

at the conference at Harvard University or in the USA, but only one theory. Would that be worth something? American people, I hope that Harvard University will consider me as a leader in the field of medical education who focuses on 

the backdoor, as money-powered universities including Osaka University do (?). Moreover, I gave Columbia University and Harvard University a list with the names of the bad persons who had the inappropriate male-female relationships 

and academic clique pressure. Professors of the University of Tokyo who also have inappropriate relationships with nurses and dropped their head to other university graduates intentionally as a professor in the university are a typical 

example. There is a story of a branch of Toyota Automobile Company in Aichi Prefecture, Japan which happened about 30 years ago and the reason why I didn’t join the lecture for students by Professor Dienstag at Harvard University. 

Toyota advised their customers, ‘A person who caused you a drunk-driving accident has already been socially punished and promised to pay damages for you. But you had better not contact him because he might request your visit to his 

home’s hall to solve his accident.’ ”  

           
Dean Jules Dienstag            “Festival”                                                Hotel Manager                                        Restaurant Manager                  Concierge          

                Harvard University                                  Four Seasons Hotel Boston                                                  The Pierre Taj Hotel New York             

           

Sincerely, 

 

Yukihisa SHIDA, M.D., Ph.D. 

The Doctor and Chairperson of Sports — the fastest pace in history 

Team Doctor of the Japan Table Tennis Team (1990-1994) 

Chairperson of the International Table Tennis Federation Sports Science Congress (1991) 

 


